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Community Spotlight

Each year the Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) honors businesses and organizations 
for their support and exceptional advocacy of local schools. This state-wide honor, as part of 
“Stand Up for Texas Public Schools,” recognizes local businesses and community organizations 
that partner with districts, making a difference in the lives of local public school students.

Our partnership with Cook Children’s Hospital, a nationally recognized children's health center, 
has partnered with Denton ISD and families in Denton County for more than a decade. This year 
they are sponsoring Family Support Centers at Fred Moore and Braswell High Schools, offering 
services through the Denton ISD Counseling Dept.

In addition to even further strengthening the partnership with our families, Cook Children's is 
opening their newest state-of-the-art pediatric care center on U.S. 380 near Cheek Middle 
School. We appreciate their partnership and the efforts they display in support of our families 
and staff, and look forward to many events to come.

Courtney Barnard, Alisa Quimby and Lauren Purvis will be on hand to accept this award.

Denton ISD Student Resource Officers

Our district is fortunate to partner with six law enforcement agencies in our community to 
provide our students and staff direct access to officers during the course of a school day. The 
following men and women provide a link that not only boosts the safety of our school buildings 
but the community at large. Their presence and ability to build relationships help to prevent and 
assist many during challenging times.

Braswell High School
Little Elm Police Department
Rachel St. Pe
Corey Lockett
Josh Godi

Denton High School
Denton Police Department
Nathan Blake
Brian Langford

Guyer High School
Denton Police Department
Rick Howell
Patrick Black

Ryan High School



Denton Police Department
Marc Hodges
Cherlynn Hurd

Calhoun Middle School
Denton Police Department
Katrie Johnson

Crownover Middle School
Corinth Police Department
James Crow

Harpool Middle School
Denton County Sherriff’s Office
James Korak

McMath Middle School
Denton Police Department
Trevor Todd

Myers Middle School
Corinth Police Department
Bill Soye

Navo Middle School
Little Elm Police Department
David Salomon

Rodriguez Middle School
Oak Point Police Department
Jamell Butler

Strickland Middle School
Denton Police Department
Keith Adams

Bell Elementary
Little Elm Police Department
James Conley

Paloma Creek Elementary
Little Elm Police Department
Marc Childress

Savannah Elementary
Fresh Water District
Jay Moussa

Lt. David Mays is the Director of School Safety.



Board Spotlight

Serving students and connecting with our families drive everything thing we do. School nurses 
played a vital role in keeping our students and staff healthy and engaged in learning. Because of 
their unique skill set and compassionate manner, often our nurses are a critical link for families 
to services provided in our community. For their tireless dedication, we wish to share what 
leaders of several local organizations feel and believe about our healthcare professionals. 

Nicole Goodman, RN is the Director of Health Services.


